Mr Philip Furlong

Secretary General

Department of Arts, Sport and Tourism

Kildare Street

Dublin 2                                                                                                   18 March 2005

Dear Philip

Re: Action Plan and Report under Sustaining Progress

I refer to Susan McGrath’s letter of 3 February 2005 requesting the Museum’s updated Action Plan and fourth Progress Report under Sustaining Progress.

I attach IMMA’s Action Plan with the final two columns completed in respect of actions to be achieved by end February 2005; also a Progress Report covering the period October 2004 to February 2005. These set out clear and verifiable advances across the organisation, particularly in terms of modernisation, customer service and improved efficiencies.

I can confirm that the report was discussed and agreed at a meeting of IMMA’s Partnership Committee on 15 March 2005.

I shall be away from the Museum on business until 31 March. If you or your colleagues have any queries about the plan or report please contact Philomena Byrne, Head of Public Affairs, at tel: 01-612 9921; email: philomena.byrne@imma.ie.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Enrique Juncosa

Director
